
Instructions for website use 

The IORMG website relies on user’s email address for site access. If we have your email address on file, 

simply clicking on the Forgot Password link under the user name will send a temporary password to your 

email. You can then log in and change the temporary password to a new one: 

 

 

We will have a table set up at the 2009 WADI to verify your information. If you do not have an email 

address on file, please send an email to the following address with a valid email letting us know you 

cannot access the site. 

admin@olgoats.org 
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